[bookmark: _GoBack]Is your restaurant open for Take-Out during the Covid-19 restrictions?  If so, let us help you get the word out!

Contact us at:  info@capecodrestaurants.com

Or Call or Text us at:  508-737-8818

We have thousands of blog followers who follow Cape Cod Restaurants and we post daily on social media.  Let us help you get the word out.

Tell us –
-Hours and Days you are open for take-out
-Limited or full menu?
-Do you use Door Dash, Uber Eats, other?
-Do you have website ordering or should customers call?
-No cash purchases?

We will contact you if we have any questions.  We are also working on an interim solution on our website.


